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EDITORIAL
Dear Colleques,

In this last issue we have revised some of our Editorial Board. We would like to welcome our new coming colleagues and thanks 
to the others whom served well until now. As we have previously announced the Editorial Board will be renewed according to 
the time and effort spent for journal processing. 

We will apply to be indexed by PubMed in 2017. We look for your continuing support in our scientific race in 2017. Opinions 
of Turkish Society of Obstetrics and Gynecology will be published also in our journal on several malpractice cases such as 
postpartum hemorrhage, termination of pregnancy or menstrual regulation, cerebral palsy, shoulder dystocia and cesarean 
section. We hope to establish a scientific background for both management of these cases and hoping to prevent unnecessary 
patient claims and suits. I would also like to thank to all scientists that published their manuscripts in our journal and those 
reviewers who spent their valuable time for evaluating them. Our acceptance rate among the submitted manuscripts in 2016 
was 54%.

I hope 2017 will bring us more scientific advancement.

Happy New Year.

Eray Çalışkan, Editor


